THE ROYAL ASTRONOMICAL SOCIETY OF CANADA



P.O. BOX 800, SUB 6 SASKATOON, SASKATCHEWAN

30 June 70

Mr J Low, 100 Spadina Road, Apt 2302, Toronto 179, Ont

Dear Mr Low:

The Saskatoon Centre has recently been reactivated and is still in the throes of organization. Several members are very interested in becoming involved in various observational activities but are uncertain as to what can be done with the facilities that are available to us.

To help us decide which activity we can handle we would greatly appreciate any information on your special observational activity of Comet and Nova observation, including any details on necessary equipment, techniques, publications, forms, etc.

Your reply will be sincerely appreciated.

Yours sincerely

GN Patterson, Secretary